
 

Back  to 
School 

School Registration  
QHS online registration will be available starting July 17th for the 
2023-2024 school year.  To register your student online, you  will 
need to login to your Skyward Student & Family access account.  
In-person registration will be available August 3rd from 7a-10a and 
4p-6p in the QHS cafeteria. Please go to www.qps.org to register.    

High School Building Open 

Starting August 1st the high 
school will be open between the 
hours of  7-2 for students to  
locate their classrooms.  

1st day for Freshman &  
New Students 

August 16th will be the 1st  
day of school for freshman and 
new students. This will be a full 
day, 7:25am-2:25pm.    

QHS 
 

IMPORTANT 

DATES 

August 3, 2023 

QHS In-person Registration 

7a-10a & 4p-6p 
 

New Student and Parent  
Meeting  

6p 

 

August 7 & 8, 2023 

Senior Parking Stickers Sales 

 

August 9-10, 2023 

Laptop Distribution  
7a-3p 

 

August 16, 2023 

1st day for Freshman &  
New Students 

7:25a-2:25p 

 

August 17., 2023 

First day back to school  
For All Students 

 

August 30, 2023 

Meet the Teacher &  
Back to School Night 

 

August 31, 2023 

School Picture Day 

9th & 10th  
 

September 1, 2023 

School Picture Day 

11th & 12th  
 

September 4, 2023 

No School-Labor Day 

 

September 28, 2023 

Homecoming Parade 

 

September 29, 2023 

Homecoming Game 

 

September 30, 2023 

Homecoming Dance 

 

Student Health Records  
Illinois School Code outlines 
specific immunization and 
health exams that are  
Required for 9th and 12th 
grade students and must be 
provided to your student’s 
school no later than October 
15th, 2023.  Please visit 
www.qps.org/departments/
nurses/ for more  
information.  

Lockers  
Students will only be assigned a 
locker upon request. Due to a 
limited number, they will be 
available on a first-come,  
first-serve basis. Parents can 
sign students up for a locker  
during online registration.  
Students requesting a locker 
after all are assigned will be 
placed on a waiting list.  
 

New Student & Parent Meeting 

On August 3rd we will hold a new student and parent meeting in 
the QHS Cafeteria starting at 6:00. All freshman, students, and  
parents new to QHS are welcome.    

Senior Parking  
QHS parking stickers will be sold in the “A” building lobby  
August 7th & 8th.  Aug. 7th, 8a-10a seniors with 22 or more credits, 
10a-12p seniors with 20 or more credits, and any senior from  
12p-2p. August 8th stickers will be sold to any senior. Seniors can 
find their credit count under the "Scheduling > GPA" tab in their  
Skyward accounts. More information is being sent through the mail 
to seniors.  

https://skyward.qps.org/scripts/wsisa.dll/WService=wsEAplus/fwemnu01.w
http://www.qps.org/departments/nurses/
http://www.qps.org/departments/nurses/

